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As a motorcyclist with a commute in the city of Portland, I strongly support SB422 

and urge you to pass this. This will keep me safer when traffic slows to a crawl on 

205, which I travel on twice each day. In addition, lane sharing will encourage more 

people to commute on motorcycles, which will ease traffic congestion. Thank you! 


